
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6/1/2021 Duval Early Learning Academy [Edition 1, Volume 8] 

Astronaut News 
 

Important Dates 
   

 
 

June 16th   
Last Day of School 

 
 
 

June 21st - 30th   
Summer School 

 
 

From the Desk of the Principal, Christiana Robbins 
 

Greetings, Duval Families! 
 
 

We are at the end of the school year!  The last day of school is 
Wednesday, June 16th. Additionally, the last 3 days of school are 
early dismissal days.  They are as follows: 

 Monday, June 14th: 12:10 PM (Pre-K); 12:22 PM (KG) 
 Tuesday, June 15th: 12:10 PM (Pre-K); 12:22 PM (KG) 
 Wednesday, June 16th: 12:10 PM (Pre-K); 12:22 PM (KG) 

 

 

Duval Will Not Be Open 2021-2022 
 

On Tuesday, March 16th, Superintendent Dr. Carlee 
Simon presented a proposal to the School Board to put 
Duval Early Learning Academy on “pause” for the 2021-
2022 school year.  The School Board members voted 
unanimously in favor of the proposal.  What this means 
is that Duval Early Learning Academy will not have any 
students in enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year.  
I will be sending out individual letters to all parents of 
Pre-K students to inform you regarding your child’s 
school for next school year. 
 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone or 
via email at robbincl@gm.sbac.edu if I can help in any way. 
 
Have a great summer! 
 

~ Ms. Robbins 

Reminders 
Breakfast 
   7:10 – 7:40 daily 
 

School Hours 
   M, T, Th, F: 7:40 AM – 1:37 PM 

   W: 7:40 AM – 12:22 PM 
 

Late Arrivals 
    Students who are tardy to  
    school (arriving after 7:40  
    AM) must be signed in at  
    the front office.  School staff  

    will walk your child to class. 
 

Sign-In & Check Out 
   Checking students out prior to  
    dismissal time is highly  
    discouraged.  We ask that you  
    check students out no later than  
    1:10 on M, T, Th & F and no  
    later than 12 noon on  
    Wednesday. 
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Kindergarten Zoom Celebration 
 

We will not be having an in-person celebration/graduation this school 

year.  However, we will have a Zoom celebration to recognize all of our 

kindergarten students.  The Zoom invitation is below.  I will also be 

emailing the link to parents. 

Topic: Kindergarten End of Year Celebration 

Time: Jun 11, 2021 09:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://sbac-

edu.zoom.us/j/81293516466?pwd=QUNMUytzcXZNMGlDd0JRajFDUW1LU

T09 

 

Meeting ID: 812 9351 6466 

Passcode: 252954 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,81293516466#,,,,*252954# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,81293516466#,,,,*252954# US (Chicago) 
 

Dial by your location 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 812 9351 6466 

Passcode: 252954 

Find your local number: https://sbac-edu.zoom.us/u/kZN3UPUmv 

 


